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Fresh Apple Cucumber Lemonade & Tenth Street Students 

On Wednesday, December 6th Monteverde’s Produce visited Tenth Street Elementary at lunch. The crew at 

Monteverde’s used a variety of local apples to demonstrate “juicing” by offering fresh made samples of Apple 

Cucumber Lemonade. The students were given tasty samples while having the opportunity to watch and learn 

about the process of making the lemonade.  

  

 
 
 
 

For additional information please contact: 
Dr. Margaret DiNinno, Superintendent 

412.828.1800 
whatsnewatriverview@rsd.k12.pa.us 
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